
Dear Mr . Carter: 

90 Church Street 
New York 7, N.Y. 

9 July 1951 

General MacArthur has asked me to tell you 

how delighted he was with the statuette of the horse . He 

is most appreciative of your thoughtfulness and generosity 

in sending it to him and wanted you to know that it had ar­

rived safely. 

He sends you his most cordial thanks and 

good wishes . 

Mr. Amon G. Carter, 
P . 0 • Box 103 6, 
Fort Worth, Texas. 

Yours sincerely, 

&;I~ k:~ BUNKER, 
Colonel, Aide-de- Camp. 
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